
Tenant Information 

 
 
 

Condition Inspection Results 
 
 

We have just completed a regular condition inspection on your property, and as with 

other private residences of a similar age, there may be some asbestos-containing 

products in the basement related to the furnace. 

 

Paul Davis Systems will be visiting your house on                                                    , to  

remove this material.  Please be assured that our employees and contractors have 

been properly trained in the safe removal of this material, as required by Occupational 

Health and Safety and Department of Government Services regulations. 

 

If you have any questions, please call Janet Rideout at 724-3101 or email her: 

jlrideout@nlhc.nl.ca 
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